THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

HARDIN COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent
DATE:

NOVEMBER 19TH, 2015
SUBJECT:
APPROVE DEVELOPMENTAL DESIGN PLANS AND BG 2 AND BG 3 FOR J.T. ALTON AND BLUEGRASS MIDDLE SCHOOLS RENOVATION  PROJECT 
ISSUE:  The Board needs to approve Developmental Design Plans and BG 2 and BG 3 for the J.T. Alton and Bluegrass Middle Schools HVAC renovation and construction project.
FACTS


The Board has met with Shrout, Tate, Wilson firm on the proposed scope of work.  The last phase of design which will also require Board approval will be Construction Design Bid Documents.  (See attached Developmental Design Documents).  The Kentucky Department of Education requires that a local Board of Education approve each of the phases of design for construction/renovation projects.
RECOMMENDATION


I RECOMMEND THE BOARD approve the Developmental design plans and bg2 and bg3 for the j.t. alton and bluegrass middle schools remaining hvac renovation construction project.
RECOMMENDED MOTION


I MOVE THE BOARD approve the Developmental design plans and bg2 and bg3 for the j.t. Alton and bluegrass middle schools remaining hvac renovation construction project.
